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1. Meeting Called to Order 
 

a. Public notice of this meeting was properly posted at the SC Board of Barber Examiners office, 
Synergy Business Park, Kingstree Building and provided to all requesting persons, 
organizations, and news media in compliance with Section 30-4-80 of the South Carolina 
Freedom of Information Act.  
 

b. Rules of the Meeting 
 

2. Review and Discussion of Curricula for Registered Barbers and for Master Hair Care Specialists 
 
Chairperson Paul Robinson called the meeting of the S.C Board of Barber Examiner Task Force to 
order at 11:52 a.m. Other Task Force members participating in the meeting included: 
 

• Renee Patton 
• Melissa Jones Horton 

Other persons in attendance included: Theresa Brown, Administrator; Mary League, Advice Counsel; 
Robynn Devine, Staff; Jennifer Stillwell, OIE; and Scott Bills.  
Discussion continued on the curriculum for Registered Barbers and Master Hair Care Specialist. There 
were materials of the curriculum given to the Task Force members. Mr. Paul Robinson stated that one 
of the documents that were provided was from Dr. Eleanor Glover Gladney from the Department of 
Education for information and the other document is a compilation from previous OJT curriculum 
meetings. Ms. Theresa Brown stated based on the information that was previously worked on, a 
secondary curriculum was prepared and is in the materials.  
Mr. Robinson stated that a meeting was held last Monday, April 3, 2023, with himself, Ms. Brown, and 
Ms. Mary League. Mr. Robinson stated during the meeting, they reviewed and created a Registered 
Barber and Master Hair Care Specialist Curriculum as a starting point.   
The Task Force discussed the changes that were provided to the Barber School and OJT Curriculum. 
Mr. Robinson stated that if the curriculums get approved out of the Task Force then to the Board, they 
have to figure out the time frame of when the curriculum is implemented and the method of educating 
the instructors to know what the Board is doing, why it was recommended, and how it will impact their 
strategy in the classroom.  
Mr. Paul Robinson open the floor to the public to ask questions. 
 

3. Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourn at 12:35 p.m. 


